

Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic Women's League of Canada Resolution Standing Committee



Directive #7 Pages: 1 Enclosures (1)

Date: November 12 2018

To: Diocesan Resolution Standing Committee Chairpersons

From: Colleen Martin, Ontario Provincial Council Resolutions Chairperson

cc: Ontario Provincial Officers, Diocesan Presidents, Archbishop O'Brien, and

National Resolutions Development Chairperson

Sub-Committee: not yet named

Enclosure: Urgent Bulletin-Government Visit

Important dates to remember include:

December 15 2018 Resolution topics sent to Provincial Resolutions Chair

January 31 2019 Draft *Therefore be it resolved* clause and *works cited*February 15 2019 Feedback to Diocesan Resolutions Chairs (for distribution

to parishes working on resolutions)

March 15 2019 Final resolution for presentation to parish council April 10 2019 Final resolutions accepted by parish council for

presentation to the Diocesan Convention

Representatives of the Ontario Provincial Council along with a few members at large are to meet with government both at a breakfast reception and in private meetings on November 26. An urgent bulletin was posted to the web-site earlier calling all members to contact their local MPP office to request the MPP attend the reception (see copy attached). Please encourage the members of your diocese to take action as requested.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions by email cwlresolutions@tbaytel.net or by phone 807-628-3875 (evening is best but feel free to call during the day for urgent matters). May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide us as we continue to fulfil our resonsibilities as resolution chairs and respond as members of the League.

Submitted By:

Colleen Martin

OPC Resolutions Standing Committee Chair